

Grand Valley Disc Golf Club Meeting 11/04/2024

Josh, Levi, Tim, Aaron, Landon, Emery, Chris and Jessi Present

Treasurer report (Landon): main checking \$2,635.00 and Palisade account \$3,030.00 + \$800.00. Has money in cash still that is only for Matchett and he is keeping that in cash for now. Would like to try to get Gateway baskets all new for Matchett. Possible auction off of the current Matchett baskets to try to make some money at least something from them.

Last minutes uploaded

City Council meetings are the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of every month. Derek Winstanley spoke last time. Levi and Chris have been going. Saying that everyone is talking about the same things in regards to the homeless and the issues with that and needles and other safety concerns.

Watson walk through was done on 10/30/24 and discussed the re design and possible re zoning of the area. Andrea Phillips the interim city manager was also there with the walk through and she was all about it and wanting to know what we need from her. Meeting on 11/6/24 she may be there with that meeting also. Seemed to be concerned and wanting to make things better. Discussed the bathroom issues and not having one accessible there for disc golfers. They said if they knew we was having an event they could open it or bring out porta potties. We are not able to have PDGA events there if there is not any bathrooms available. Discussed how/where to make donations to the club. They showed her on the website and link to do that. Also discussed getting map of Watson to the dispatcher's so that when we make calls into them we can tell them what the location is and then they will be able to know better where the issue is at. Watson has still had some tree clearing. Maybe need to be having a discussion with Randy with City park and what they are doing and how we feel about it.

GJPR on 11/6/24 @ 4pm. quarterly meeting. Emily and Sarah Kennedy asked for us to post it. They have a large agenda of items. (LIST THEM FROM LEVI MESSAGE)

Lost tags and ace pot money. Tags are back except from maybe one and given back to Derek W. Was something around \$80, Tim gave \$100.00 to Landon and made it all good now.

Affiliate Club Membership: \$25.00 the club will pay for the PDGA to get a discount of \$5.00 off the renew membership. Tim will take care of doing that and getting the code out to the club so that it can be used.

Last tags – Landon: December 14, 2024 pretty basic layout with one par 4 hole. Do we want to do anything before or after the round? We may or may not be doing chili. If someone wants to be involved by not playing that they can run it. Can do some CTP and get some prizes, have some peaks discs left and maybe Derek has some in prize box.

Bill said he has 2/2/2025 for Ice Bowl. Since first tag is 01/11/2025.

Bill was waiting for Troy in Palisade to get back from hunting to discuss the memorial bench for Holden Cooke.

Possibly March 29, 2025 for Vets or vets. (tentatively)

Josh with help will be doing Peaks and Valleys for 2025. Thinking of starting in April 2025.